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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

P&C Colour Run Permission/Information- Friday 9th December 2022 

Preparations are under way for our Colour Run on Friday 9th December. We 
require all children to have consent to participate in the event. All measures, 
following the NSW Department of Education guidelines, have been taken to 
ensure that this event is safe for all students. 

There will be various colour powder stations throughout the course. The 
volunteers will do their best to throw the powder at the torso however, wind and 
other factors can cause the powder to get in your face. Your child may wish to 
bring their own eye protection, ie sunglasses or googles.  Please also feel free to 
wear a mask or bandana on your face if you wish to. 

The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable and 
environmentally friendly, consisting of 98% corn-starch and 2% food colouring. It 
will wash out of clothing; however, we recommend that your child (and yourself 
if attending) wear white/light coloured clothing that you don’t mind being 
‘coloured’. That’s what this event is all about! 

When: Friday 9th December 2022 

Time: 11:40- 1:00pm 

Picnic lunch afterwards on top oval 

Cost: Nil, kindly donated by Blaxland PS P&C 

What to Wear: White/Light coloured old clothing (including hat), old joggers, 
sunglasses/goggles, bandana, sunscreen 

NSW Department of Education Consent Statement: I acknowledge that this 
event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 
COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies 
and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be 
exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that 
my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to 
isolate under public health orders. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Karen Ellis      P&C Colour Run Committee 
Principal 

     Blaxland Public School 
Baden Place, Blaxland NSW 2773 

Tel: 02 4739 2817 
Email: blaxland-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://blaxland-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  



Principal Karen Ellis 

Colour Run Permission 

(Please circle relevant) 

I do/do not give permission for my child…………………………………….of……………..class to 
participate in the Blaxland Public School Colour Run held at school. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Parent/Caregiver Signature:________________________________ Date: _______________ 

Medical Note 

My child has the following special needs (please provide full details and include 
any relevant medical details) 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an 
emergency. 

Parent/Caregiver Signature:__________________________________ Date:____________ 
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